GRADIENTWIND

ENGINEERS & SCIENTISTS

January 11, 2019

Tanya Caleta

Sakto Corporation
910-333 Preston Street
Ottawa, Ontario

K1S 5N4

Dear Ms. Caleta
Re: Roadway Traffic Noise Memo
Adelaide Expansion — Preston Square, Ottawa
GWE File No.: 16-037

Gradient Wind Engineering Inc. (Gradient Wind) was retained by Sakto Corporation to undertake a
roadway traffic noise study of a proposed residential high-rise development at Preston Square in Ottawa,
Ontario. The report for this assessment is titled ‘Roadway Traffic Noise Assessment’ and is dated February
10, 2018. This letter is to address updated site plan drawings, dated December 2, 2018. Upon review of
the latest drawings, Gradient Wind has concluded that changes to the site plan are minor and bear no
significance to the conclusions and recommendations of Gradient Wind’s prior assessment report. As

such, no further analysis or reporting is required.

Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss our findings further, please call us (613) 836-0934 or
contact us by e-mail at joshua.foster@gradientwind.com. In the interim, we thank you for the opportunity

to be of service.

Sincerely,

Gradient Wind Engineering Inc.

Joshua Foster, P.Eng
Principal
GWE16-037 — Traffic Noise Memo
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